
Maintenance Services Division
Shore up Sidewalks
Raised or elevated sections of sidewalk between a half an inch
and two inches in height is one of the leading causes of trip
and  fall  accidents.  In  response  to  this,  the  Maintenance
Services  Division  is  expanding  its  sidewalk  preventative
maintenance  program  to  improve  the  City’s  walkability  and
decrease the City’s liability.

Beginning  Monday,  Oct.  24,  2016,  the  Penhall  Co.  began
sidewalk  grinding  in  the  College  Park  tract,  while  City
maintenance crews focus on City-owned parks and facilities.

Using  this  hybrid  approach  of  in-house  staff  and  outside
contractors  working  simultaneously  at  separate  locations
throughout the City, it is expected that over 2,500 sections
of elevated sidewalk will be ground smooth this year.

Currently  work  is  being  finished  in  the  College  Park
neighborhood, at which point crews will move to the east side
of Costa Mesa and work on the streets between Mesa Dr. to the
north, Santa Isabel to the south, Irvine Blvd to the east and
Newport Blvd to the west.
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